



Dear Planning Committee,

I would like to record my support of Parliament Hill School's planning proposals. As a parent there, I fully support the planning going ahead for the refurbishment and new building(s) at the school. The school provides an excellent education for my daughter and for girls in the local community, despite cramped conditions in certain places such as the hall, and at this point no gymnasium or outdoor pitches!

The new buildings and refurbishment will provide crucial modern teaching labs, social environments and vital sporting facilities necessary for the successful education and progress of our daughters at Parliament Hill, and we have every confidence in the school delivering on that

Yours sincerely

Tamsin and Justin Salinger

Sent from my iPhone

Parliament Hill School Learn more at: www.parliamenthill.camden.sch.uk

Parliament Hill School Learn more at: www.parliamenthill.camden.sch.uk